
 
 

 
NOTICE: 

PROSSER MEMORIAL HEALTH 
723 MEMORIAL STREET, PROSSER, WA 99350 

509-786-2222 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of the Prosser Public Hospital 
District No. 1, a/k/a Prosser Memorial Health, Regular Board Meeting that would have been held 
on March 25, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled and that a Special Business Meeting will be 
held instead on Thursday, April 1, 2021 6:00 p.m. The Board of Commissioners’ Business Meeting 
will be held in the Whitehead Conference Room, located at 723 Memorial Street, Prosser, WA. The 
purpose of the special business meeting is to conduct a Regular Board Meeting.   

 
 

Due to the COVID-19 meeting restrictions 
currently in place in the State of Washington, the 

PMH Board of Commissioners would like to 
welcome full participation at this meeting by all 

citizens within the District via the conference line 
number listed below. 

 
 
 

509-408-1193 
Conference ID: 768 776 073# 

 

 723 Memorial Street  Prosser, WA  99350 
Phone (509) 786-6651  FAX (509) 786-6683 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING SCHEDULE 
APRIL 2021  

tel:+1%20509-408-1193,,691257439#%20

